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Thursday, Jun 28, 2018

The costs of family therapy ordered by the courts have been met under grants of civil legal
aid since June 2016 under Regulation 21 of the Civil Legal Aid (Scotland) Regulations 2002

We have carried out a required review of this use of civil legal aid and it will continue to be
available to meet the costs of family therapy.

We agree that family therapy is a useful option for the courts to use in certain situations and
should be encouraged for appropriate cases.

Our full guidance on what we need in any sanction application can be found in the Civil
Handbook.

If you have any questions about this please contact:
Catriona Whyte, Head of Legal Services (Civil & Children’s), whyteca@slab.org.uk

171


https://slab.org.uk/providers/mailshots/newsfeed/familytherapy.html
https://www.slab.org.uk/providers/handbooks/Legislation/civilregs.html#21
https://www.slab.org.uk/providers/handbooks/Civil/part4chp7#7.53
mailto:whyteca@slab.org.uk
https://laol.slab.org.uk/

	Legal aid continues to be available for court-ordered family therapy

